
"The people shall have the right to bear arms for the defence [sic] of themselves, and the State, 

but the Military shall be kept in strict subordination to the civil power. 

 

All public servants are sworn to defend and protect the Constitution of the State of 

Oregon.  SB4145 is clearly intended to be an erosion of the Bill of Rights and of the citizens of 

this state.  The House of Representatives clearly need to read this Constitution and it's Bill of 

Rights before they endeavor to pass "laws" that are in complete opposition to their sworn oath. 

 

Abuse always expands to fill the limits of resistance to it. 

 

Every right afforded by the Bill of Rights are subject to this same abuse if it is not stopped here. 
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